
From: Deborah Aiken <DeborahAiken@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
CC: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 5/23/2018 4:13:13 PM
Subject: FW: Voice Message Attached from 8037349900 - SC STATE GOVT

Attachments: 8037349900_20180523_121951.wav

Hi all, 

Valerie from the State Senate left this message for Danny.  She states that Senator John Matthews would like to speak with him.  Their 
number is 803-212-6056.  Call received today.  

Thank You, 

Deborah Aiken
Assistant to the Director of Legal aned Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office 
DeborahAiken@scstatehouse.gov
803-734-0107

-----Original Message-----
From: voicemessage@voipmsg.us [mailto:voicemessage@voipmsg.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 23, 2018 12:20 PM
To: Deborah Aiken <vm8037340107@voipmsg.us>
Cc: Deborah Aiken <DeborahAiken@scstatehouse.gov>
Subject: Voice Message Attached from 8037349900 - SC STATE GOVT

Time: May 23, 2018 12:19:51 PM
Click attachment to listen to Voice Message
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